## DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Mrs J Thomas



15th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers - year 6

As you will be aware, all children in Year 6 take their SATs in May.

We will be holding a parents' meeting with information about how these work, what your child can expect, and most importantly, how parents can help with the preparation for these assessments.

Please come into school through the library doors at the end of school (3:15pm) on Thursday afternoon, 18<sup>th</sup> September. There will be a short presentation, as well as the opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Willoughby





